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Q1 CWP Now Available On-line 
 

 

The Q1 CWP is available for download at the following link. 

 

You will need to log in and to do so please enter your username (or 

CWPS membership number) and password in the appropriate boxes. 

If you have forgotten your password, click on the "Lost your Password" 

link on the login page and follow the instructions. If you run into 

problems or need assistance, please e-mail us 

at contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org and we will be glad to help. 

 

The CWP will be hitting the mail-stream shortly so look for it in your 

mailbox soon.  

  

 

2024 CWPS Annual Meeting 
 

https://www.civilwarphilatelicsociety.org/civil-war-philatelist-cp/browseable-confederate-philatelist/
mailto:contact@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org


 

The Civil War Philatelic Society is holding its Annual Meeting at 

the St. Louis Stamp Expo on March 22-24, 2024 

  

Click the following link to get up to date 

information civilwarphilatelicsociety.org/annual-convention 
 

Special "Collectibles Tour" Event 
Thursday March 21 - 5 PM 

  

Members of our Society have been invited to a special "Collectibles 

Tour" hosted by Alex Haimann. This is sure to be a great event and 

there is no cost to attend. The location of the tour is close the Show 

Hotel. We will meet in the hotel lobby and carpool to the event. The 

tour will last roughly 1.5 hours and be followed by an informal dinner 

and socializing to be hosted by Alex at his local residence. If you plan 

to attend the show and have not already been contacted about this 

special event, please reach out to Secretary and we will get back to 

you with the details.  

 

  

 

CWPS Distributes New Monograph! 

"Edward H. Cushing: His Express and the Mail" 
 

The Civil War Philatelic Society is proud to reprint Frank Crown's 

article, "Edward H. Cushing: His Express and the Mail" originally 

published in the Congress Book 2022. We would like to thank Frank 

Crown and the American Philatelic Congress for granting permission 

to reprint this work, and enabling the CWPS to share this research 

with students of Civil War Philately. We also want to thank Kenneth 

https://www.civilwarphilatelicsociety.org/annual-convention/
mailto:secretary@civilwarphilatelicsociety.org


 

Trettin for once again volunteering to prepare the publication. His 

support was instrumental in the completion of this project and we are 

grateful for his contribution.  

 

The monograph has been printed and has been mailed to all CWPS 

members. Look for this special publication to arrive shortly.    
 

 


